

Book Number 2 of...  
LLAG  
London Local Authority Gold  
Incident Log Book

Date	18 June 2017
Time	17.39
Police CAD/Ref No.	
Incident	Response to Grenfell Tower Fire
Incident Location	LB Kensington + Chelsea

Book Owner /Role	Time	Date
John Barradell	17.39	18 June 2017

Loggist	Time	Date
Emma Lloyd	17.39	18 June 2017

Additional Information  
JB – John Barradell  
AW – Alex Woodmen  
EL – Emma Lloyd  
MS – Mark Sawyer  
LAs – Local Authorities  
Mike – Michael Lockwood

Book Number 2 of...  
LLAG  
London Local Authority Gold  
Incident Log Book

Entry No.	Date	Time (24 hr)	Information	Decision/Action/Rationale	Initial(s)	Review/Complete
1	18 June 2017	17.43		JB asked MS to call Nick Holgate about community event tomorrow.		
2	" "	17.45		SCG potentially moving to Portland House- AW to ensure it is set up for this.		
3	" "	17.48		JB forwarded an email to AW for action on the door stepping of John Bentham in DCLG Red		
4	" "	17.52		JB forwarded email to MS, AW and Kim Dero for action relating to City University offer of support (15.52)		
5	" "	18.05		MS has spoken with MPS Gold, Nick Collins and confirmed community event in LS K+C for K +C to engage with their community		
6	" "	18.09	Labour MP from Haringay is not available either on the phone or for visit today.			
7	" "	18.10		JB instructed AW to respond saying that they are happy to rearrange the meeting for another time.		
8	" "	18.24		JB called Angela McConville at Westway Trust.		
9	" "	18.26	Angela has a list of practical things they need to help.			
10	" "	18.27		Angela to send this list to John		

Book Number 2 of...  
LLAG  
London Local Authority Gold  
Incident Log Book

				Barradell		
11	" "	18.28		Angela and John to discuss list later over the phone		
12	" "	18.29	JB briefed on John O'Brien's phone call with Claire			
13	" "	18.33	Request from RB K+C for information on autopsys (Tony Redpath) following a request from a faith group. Coroner has said they are happy to meet with groups.			
14	18 June 2017	18.36		JB states that they need more information. To ask if it logged in the BECC and if so, for the coroner to decide on response.		
15	" "	18.56	JB had conversation with David Farnsworth			
16	" "	18.56		JB had conversation with David Farnsworth regarding a prospect for funding on donations to be prepared with London Funders and Trust for London.		
17	" "	18.58		Proposal to be given to JB when prepared by David Farnsworth		
18	18 June 2017	18.58		JB to speak with David Bellamy to discuss when he receives it.		
19	" "	18.59	JB briefed by AW that package of £500 are not being handed out. This is still 'as and when' money. The media statement from London local authorities is correct and media reporting is mistaken.			
20	" "	18.59		Mary (deputy Gold) to brief the rest centre that the grants will begin		

Book Number 2 of...  
LLAG  
London Local Authority Gold  
Incident Log Book

				tomorrow.		
21	" "	19.10		JB received briefing from AW that city inspector reports that the centre has was worked well today with positive response from crowds and multiple faith groups holding prayers. Reports that centre is functioning better than yesterday		
22	18 June 2017	19.14		AW briefed John that Mary (deputy Gold) has received reports from the rest centre that they are concerned about tensions and have called the police. AW to speak to MPS Gold to receive a status update on this.		
24	" "	19.17	JB forwarded an email to Paul Najsarek, MS, Mary Harpley, Donna Wootton, AW, Kevin Townsend and Judith Finlay from Paul Najsarek which reports concerns from voluntary orgs that people without the necessary documentation may be deterred from seeking help (18.44)			
25	18 June 2017	19.32	JB briefed that twitter reports £500 being given out.			
26	" "	19.32	JB briefed that numbers increased at rest centre			
27	" "	19.32	JB briefed that MPS Gold reports group with sound system has set up in K+C			
28	" "	19.33		AW to speak with comms to get correct number/ information circulated.		
29	" "	19:43	Report from Deputy Gold about crowd swell			

Book Number 2 of...  
LLAG  
London Local Authority Gold  
Incident Log Book

			at rest centre due to incorrect reports on Twitter about money being handed out.			
30	18 June 2017	19:44		Request from Gold to social media team to correct incorrect reports.		
31	" "	19:45		Request from Gold to MPs Gold about the group who set up a sound system and started a gathering, which upset the local community.		
32	" "	19:45	Met currently doing light touch Policing on this, with Pastors and other faith leaders helping to quell tensions. MPs silver are assessing, but seem content on this approach			
33	" "	20:00		LLAG request – LLAC will transfer from Merton to <del>LTB</del> EL Portland House. Effective as of June 2017		
34	18 June 2017	20:01	JB attended meeting with Mary, and Doug, M5, Mike, with questions from Mary about accommodation for friends and family visits from overseas			
35	" "	20:05		JB requests details of the proposal for response to this		
36	" "	20:06		JB – need to appt SIRO		
37	" "	20:07		JB – need data sharing protocols		
38	" "	20:07		JB – one authority likely to take lead on commissioning the work with reimbursement later (family centre)		
39	" "	20:08	Charlie Parker has offered to provide funding – be the 'bank'			
40	" "	20:08	Doug to chair a finance			